
 
  
The RR Weekly –November 18th – 22nd 

  

Dear Robb Road Families,  
 
Please remember to sign up for parent-teacher conferences this week.  These conversations are an 
important part of reporting student learning.  If a meeting time does not work for you on the 21st, 
your classroom teacher will try to find an alternative 15 minute time slot at your mutual 
convenience.    
  
Here are a few Robb Road highlights this week:  
 
1. Parent/Teacher Interviews – Thursday, November 21st is parent/teacher interview day and 
there is no school for students.   The link to book your appointment is included below.   Please 
ensure you are selecting your child(ren)’s correct homeroom teacher(s) from the drop-down list 
when booking your appointment (and not the default ‘Anyone’ button).  You will also see these 
instructions when you open the link.  
   
All meetings are in person at the school.  If you wish to arrange a Teams meeting, please email 
your child(ren)’s teacher (s).  
   
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/ParentTeacherInterviewsFall2024@learn71.onmicro
soft.com/bookings/ 
     
2. Lost and Found – The lost and found area is overflowing with items collected from outside, 
the gym, the library, hallways, etc…. Here is a video of the various hoodies, sweatshirts, jackets, 
water bottles, hats…..  If you recognize something that belongs to your child, please either have 
them collect it from the lost and found or email me and the item will be reunited with the owner. 
 

3. Messages from your PAC  

  
Salad Bar – Tuesday, November 19th - Intermediates 
Hot lunch – *Friday*, November 22nd – Custom Gourmet Catering  
Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, November 19th, at 6:30pm in the library! The next PAC meeting is 
coming up mid-November and we would love to have you join us.  Two high school students will 
provide childcare so kids welcome too.  The agenda can be found here. If you have any questions, 
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please reach out to us  at chairerrpac@gmail.com and we look forward to seeing you at the 
meeting! 
 

4. Elf Exchange - The PAC Playground Committee will be organizing a gift store where students 
can shop for family gifts. Please consider donating lightly used or new items.  Details can be found 
here: Holiday Elf Exchange and collection box will located inside the school’s front entrance. 
 
5. Canadian Parents for French Re-launch: We are reaching out to share an exciting initiative 
aimed at strengthening the support for French-language education in our community: the re-
establishment of a local Comox Valley Chapter of Canadian Parents for French.  Please consider 
attending the Chapter foundation meeting Monday, November 25th @ 6:00 pm in the Robb Road 
Library.  Click here for more details 
 
6. Dates to Remember  

   
Tuesday, November 19th – PAC Meeting @ 6:30 pm 

Wednesday, November 20th - Volleyball – gr. 7 @ RR v. Aspen, gr. 6 @ Aspen 
Thursday, November 21st – Non-Instructional Day – Parent Teacher Interviews 
Monday, November 25th – Canadian Parents for French Meeting @ 6:00 pm 
Wednesday, November 27th - Volleyball – gr. 7 @ Airport gr. 6 @ Gaglardi 1 
Friday, December 20th – Last day of school before Winter Break 
Monday, January 6th – First day of school after Winter Breal 
 
Have a great week!  
  
S.  
  
Stéphane LeBlanc  
Directeur/Principal  
École Robb Road Elementary   

I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the Pentlatch, 

E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am grateful for the privilege 

of living on the land and the gift of working with their children.   
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